
Hello 5 Emerald!

Hello everyone!

I hope that you and your families enjoyed the Easter 
break despite the fact that it has been rather a strange 
one!

Our new Google Classroom will be up and running from 
Wednesday 22nd April. You will be able to complete the 
Home Learning powerpoints in the Classroom (if you 
wish), ask questions in the ‘Class Stream’, find useful 
weblinks and ideas for tasks and share photographs of 
anything creative or fun that you have been up to. 
I would love to see these! 

I’m sure that it will take some time for us all to get used 
to this new way of working; if in doubt, ask a question or 
as we always say in school, just give it a try and see what 
happens!

Looking forward to speaking to you all soon, 

Mr Esposito


